
UPDATES TO LCS
COVID-19

Back to School Plan

The goal of Lutheran Central is to provide full onsite instruction for your children
through a full curriculum while minimizing disruptions yet maximizing safe
practices.

To do that, we must
● consider what is reasonable within our setting
● take seriously our responsibility for the safety of students and staff
● be respectful of the level of comfort of all families and staff

At this time masks are highly recommended, but not required for students and staff.
However, LCS has added some options available for families in regard to contact
tracing.

● Students may avoid being quarantined as a close contact by
PROPERLY wearing a mask at all times (except for lunch) and
maintaining a social distance of 3 feet.

● Those students 12 years of age or older may avoid quarantining as a
close contact if fully vaccinated.

Lutheran Central has worked hard to social distance classrooms, lunch rooms, and
chapel.   If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office at
812-358-2512.

In Christ,

Mrs. Jami Stuckwisch
Principal


